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46.85% 253

6.11% 33

47.04% 254

Q1 We’re finalizing our 2020 sanitation calendar this week and want your
input. In 2019 we expanded recycling –weekly pickup of both commingled
and paper. For the south end of the town garbage is picked up on Monday

and Thursday. For the north end of the town garbage is picked up on
Tuesday’s and Friday. During holidays we don’t pick up garbage on the

day the holiday falls on. This leaves you with three options. We would like
to know which you would prefer?

Answered: 540 Skipped: 0

TOTAL 540
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ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES

The Commissioner of Public Works met with the Town Board and discussed the possibility of changing the calendar next
year. If a holiday falls on a Monday garbage would be picked up in the south section of town  on Tuesday and Thursday.
In the northern section of town garbage would be picked up on Wednesday and Friday. There would be no comingled
recycling pickup only on holiday weeks. THIS ONLY APPLIES TO HOLIDAY WEEKS.

Rotate the calendar. One year Monday pickups for the south section. Tuesday for the north section. The next year—do
the opposite.  This way every section of town would get the same service on alternate years.

Switching anything would be too confusing, please keep sanitation  schedule as is


